
March 21, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Denil Aubreigh T. 554 S. Huron Rd.  Apt 90 Green Bay 

Eiting Michaela M. W2037 Vans Ct. Freedom 

Finlayson-Greene Sarah Q. 131 W. Greenfield Dr. Little Chute 

Lancour Stephanie P. 916 Main Ave. Kaukauna 

Longsine Justin L. 554 S. Huron Rd.  Apt 90 Green Bay 

Zuleger Amber L. 308 E. Eighth St. Kaukauna 

 
 


